LAFAYETTE REGIONAL AIRPORT TERMINAL PROGRAM
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (EA)

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Lafayette, through the Lafayette Airport Commission (LAC) has prepared an Environmental Assessment (EA) for the replacement of the existing terminal building at the Lafayette Regional Airport. In addition to the replacement of the terminal building, the proposed action includes various airside and landside improvements to support the proposed replacement terminal building. The Federal Aviation Administration accepted the EA as a federal document and based its May 2018 Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the terminal program improvements on that EA. The Final EA and FONSI are available for public review at the Lafayette Regional Airport Administrative Office, 222 Jet Ranger X Drive, Lafayette, LA 70508 and on the LFT website lftairport.com. 
